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GROW Windham awards postponed

WINDHAM/WILLIMANTIC — The second annual
GROW Windham CommUNITY/ComUNIDAD Leaders
forum originally scheduled for Thursday evening has been
postponed.

The award ceremony was originally scheduled to be held at
Eastern Connecticut State University, however, the university
has canceled events that may bring more than 100 partici-
pants because of the coronavirus situation.

According to the GROW Windham’s Facebook page, the
event has been tentatively rescheduled for May 28.
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